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BPD Press Release UPDATE: Missing Person

For the past two days, divers with the Vermont State Police have used a variety of tools and techniques to continue
the search for Barry Nelson, 73, the missing person described in the Burlington Police Department’s Monday night
press release. Today, Wednesday June 30, 2021, just after 1100 hours, the missing person was spotted in the waters
of Lake Champlain, in the vicinity of the mouth of the Winooski River. Partners from the U.S. Customs and Border
Protection’s Plattsburgh Air Unit made the sighting from the air. Regrettably, Mr. Nelson was deceased. His remains
have been recovered.

The Burlington Police Department recognizes the assistance and efforts of the Burlington Fire Department, the
Colchester Police Department, Colchester Technical Rescue, the United States Coast Guard, the Vermont State Police,
United States Customs and Border Protection, and others.

The Burlington Police Department also extends its deep sympathies to Mr. Nelson’s family, friends, and loved ones in
their bereavement.

Acting Chief of Police Jon Murad
Burlington Police Department
One North Avenue

Office: (802) 540-2112
Cellphone: (802) 735-7143

From: Murad, Jon

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 22:21

To: Murad, Jon <JMurad@bpdvt.org>
Subject: BPD Press Release: Missing Person

Please see the attached press release.

Acting Chief of Police Jon Murad
Burlington Police Department
One North Avenue

(802) 540-2112
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Please note that this communication and any response to it will be maintained as a public record and
may be subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Act.
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